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I strongly object to any raising of the Warragamba Dam wall for flood mitigation purposes. Even a 
temporary raising of the water level would be very detrimental for the rivers upstream of the 

present Lake Burragorang. In particular, it would cause serious and permanent damage to the 
Kowmung River - one of very few wild rivers left in NSW. The Kowmung River is of outstanding 

scenic beauty and is certainly comparable to the Franklin River in Tasmania. 


